Hi, my name is Scott Eggerman, and I am currently running for the position of Vice President of Operations with the Red Deer Ringette Association. I have two daughters who have played ringette for the past eight years, and I have always tried to be involved—volunteering for team duties, attending monthly Association meetings, and stepping up to help out with various director roles within the Association. Over the past few years, I have been working alongside Chris Weiss on fundraising and sponsorship, and this past season, I held the role of U10/U12 Coordinator. With my years of experience in the Association and my passion for the sport, I feel I would be a valuable addition to the executive board.
